
Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day!

We have planned the Annual Picnic for the students of Pre-primary section on Friday,

25th November 2022. The students will be going to “Fun Kingdom” located near Agarwal

Farm, Mansarovar. Timings on the day of Picnic will be 9:30am to 2:30pm students to come

in sports Uniform on the day of the picnic & only carry their water bottles. Lunch has been

arranged at the Venue for them.

Note:-

1. Students using School Transport will be given the facility on the day of the picnic.

2. Kindly send the consent to the class Teacher positively by Tuesday 22nd November 2022 through a

diary note tin the school Dairy, alongwith the amount.

3. The charges for the same are 550/- It is an optional activity for the students.

Thanking You,
Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh
Principal
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18th November, 2022


